
December 3, 2024

International Day of
Persons with Disabilities

On December 3rd, we join people around the world in
celebrating the International Day of Persons with Disabilities.

This day is dedicated to promoting the rights and well-being of
individuals with disabilities and raising awareness of the

challenges they face in every aspect of political, social,
economic, and cultural life. It’s an opportunity to support

inclusivity, accessibility, and equal opportunities for everyone.

Learn More
To explore more about this important day
and how you can contribute to disability

inclusion, visit the United Nations website:
UN Disability Inclusion.

https://www.un.org/development/desa/disabilities/

